11/14/23, 1:57 PM

Laurie Taylor <taylorl@rochesterhills.org>

Heidi Shevokas <shevokash@rochesterhills.org>
To: Laurie Taylor <taylorl@rochesterhills.org>

Hopefully this comes through

---------- Forwarded message

From: Gerald Salerno <gerald@gerald-salerno.com>
Date: Tue, Nov 14, 2023, 1:11 PM

To: Heidi Shevokas <shevokash@rochesterhills.org>

Hi Heidi -

Tue, Nov 14, 2023 at 1:47 PM

| regret to inform you that | will not be able to be a part of the Board of Reviews any longer. | just don't have the time for it
and it is difficult to work around my work schedule. | do appreciate the opportunity and found the process very interesting.

Thanks for understanding.
Regards,

Gerald Salerno

(@properties

CHRISTIE’S

INTERNATIONAL REAL ESTATE
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Gerald Salerno

Associate Broker

Direct: 248-766-2535
gerald@gerald-salerno.com
gerald-salerno.com

@properties Christie's International Real Estate
400 S. Old Woodward Ave. Ste. 100
Birmingham, MI 48009
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